BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS
MINUTES OF MEETING
APRIL 5, 1990

The Board of County Commissioners met this date in special session
for the purpose of recycling.

COMMISSIONERS PRESENT:

Donnell Whitfield, Chairman
Monroe Cox

James Dillard

FEllis Melvin

Truman Grant

PRESENT AND ACTING:

Joyce Riddle, Deputy Clerk
J. David HOuse, Attorney

The meeting was called to order by Deputy Michael Morris and followed
with prayer by Commissioner Whitfield and pledge of allegiance to the flag.

Harry Cumbaa of C & N Enterprises was present and presented a letter to
each Commissioner (copy attached)

During a lengthy discussion Commissioner Whitfield and C & N Enterprise
discussed the following options:

1. County would build building and lease it to C & N

2. C & N would do all recycling

3. They will be open 5 to 5% days per week

4. C & N will take all recyclables from the City of Blountstown
and the City of Altha at a going rate.

5. C & N agreed to reimburse the County a tipping fee of $21.00 per ton
saved by C & N on the recycling process

After a lengthy discussion Commissioner Whitfield polled the Board and
they agreed to the above referenced options. The Board scheduled a
meeting with the City of Blountstown on Tuesday at the City Hall.

There being no further business, they did adjourn.



